
CCAC Members and Friends 
  

The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee meeting will be held  
WEDNESDAY, July 15, 2009, from 7PM to 9PM,  

in the George A. Caravalho Activity Center Banquet Room,  
20880 Centre Pointe Parkway, Santa Clarita. 

 
This Month we will be discussing issues that affect local projects, your safety and 
your pocketbook, plus much more. 
 
Representatives of Pardee Homes will be providing an update on the Vista 
Canyon Ranch Project.  We will be receiving information relating to the 
questions asked during their previous presentation and shown how the project 
looks today. 
  
Hope Horner will be providing information about the City of Santa Clarita's Anti-
Gang Task Force and what they are doing to help keep Santa Clarita Safe. 
  
The Rooming House Ordinance is now on the Books.  Monte Verde champions 
of the new ordinance will share with us what it took to make the Rooming House 
Ordinance a reality. 
  
The latest information will be provided on the Sanitation District Fee changes 
and how they will affect you.  In May a decision was made by the Sanitation 
Board to postpone the 300% Sewer Tax.  In June the Sanitation Board approved 
an 11% fee hike and increased the sewer connection fee to $3800.  All in a year 
when the CPI is zero. You are in for a surprise if you think this will not have 
a substantial impact on you.  
  
How are you going to vote on the Stormwater Assessment District?  Ballots 
are on the way and we have some last minute information to share with you. 
  
Are you getting all of the Waste Management (trash collection) discounts that 
are available?  We will show you how to save a few dollars. 
  
Plus .... Signs, signs and more signs.    
 

I look forward to seeing you there.  As always 
“Together We Can Make A Difference” 

  
Alan Ferdman, Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee  

661) 713-9344 
 


